
 

 

DARLINGTON FOOTBALL CLUB 
HEADING HOME FUND RAISING INITIATIVES 
March 2015 
 
 
VICE-PRESIDENTS CLUB 
 
As part of the Heading Home – Make it Happen fund raising initiative, the Club is offering the 
chance for 50 fans to invest in an extended (5 years) season ticket package that will be used 
to fund the ground works at Blackwell Meadows enabling football to return to the town after 3 
years in exile. 
  
Category Number available Price 
Adult seated 50 £ 2,000 
  
BENEFITS: 
• Inflation price protected for 5 years 
• No of matches price protected (possibly additional 2 x season from next season) 
• Choice of exclusive DFC500 Club leisurewear (subject to availability) 
• Commemorative glassware 
• Seated Vice-Presidents’ Club members will have their names on their chosen seats 
• 7.5% discount on all Quaker Retail merchandise (excluding promotional items) 
• Voucher to purchase 2015-16 commemorative replica shirt at £25 (retail Price £35) 
• Priority ticket booking for any all ticket matches that are arranged over the next 5 years 
• 7.5% (rather than 5% for DFC500 Club) discount on all Quaker Retail merchandise 

(excluding promotional items) 
• Match day programme 
• Half-time tea, biscuits etc. in exclusive area (including access before match) 
• Club tie 
 

EVERY Vice-Presidents’ Club member will also be offered the choice of a 
complimentary child’s season ticket for one season 

  
VISIT THE CLUB SHOP TAB OF OUR NEW WEBSITE TO BUY YOUR VICE-

PRESIDENTS’ CLUB MEMBERSHIP NOW. 
 
You can currently pay for the package by cheque or BACS transfer. 

 
• By cheque - if paying by cheque, print off your email order confirmation and attach it to 

your cheque (with your order ID on the reverse of the cheque) and hand or send to 
Quaker Retail, Blackwell Meadows, Grange Road, Darlington, DL1 5NR. Your 
inclusion in the Vice-Presidents’ Club will ONLY be accepted once the club has 
received cleared funds from the clearance of your cheque 
 

• By BACS - if paying by BACS, please enter your name and order ID into the reference 
field within the payment details. In addition, please also print off your email order 
confirmation and hand or send to Quaker Retail, Blackwell Meadows, Grange Road, 
Darlington, DL1 5NR. Your inclusion in the Vice-Presidents’ Club will ONLY be 
accepted once the club has received cleared funds from your BACS payments 

 
Please be aware that the Vice-Presidents’ Club will be allocated on a strictly first come, first 
served (based on cleared funds being received by the Club). A waiting list will be maintained 
and if any applicant’s payment method fails, the waiting list will be utilised in sequential order. 


